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Nov 2010
The Renewable Technologies Work Group (a subgroup under TAC) held two conference calls in Sept, and has submitted version 10 of the Emerging Technologies Technology Plan (ETIP) report to TAC.
TAC endorsed the four recommendations in the report on Nov 4.  The recommendations and the report have been referred to the ERCOT Board for their consideration.

A copy of the four recommendations is in a separate attachment.

